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Announcement of Relocation of Retail Business and Change of Management
[DATE, ex. Saturday, February 4, 2012]

[NAME, COMPANY AND ADDRESS, ex.

Arnold Shaw

ABC Co.

123 Lane, Area 456, 

City, State, Pin Code]
Dear [NAME, ex. Arnold Shaw],

We are glad to say that effective [EFFECTIVE DATE OF RELOCATION], [NAME OF BUSINESS, ex. Vincent Industries] has shifted to a new location [NEW ADDRESS] and our company will be under new management and ownership.

As a valued customer of the dealership, we invite you to come and see our new facility, including our sales showroom and body shop. Our friendly staff will be pleased to proudly show you the products and services we offer.

We look forward to serving you always.
Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME, ex. Mark Smith]
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